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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 

  

  

 Update Report on Common Assessments 

 

 

    Mr. Kenneth Griswold/ 

    Mrs. Linda Franks/Ms. Glenda Scott 

    

     
     

Mr. Kenneth Griswold, Ms. Linda Franks, and Ms. Glenda Scott have requested to 

provide a report on the administration of the first common assessments for the 

2011-2012 school year.  These first common assessments were administered the 

week of October 11-14, 2011. 
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